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Postponement- Third Workshop of the ASEAN Regional Climate Data, Analysis and 
Projections (ARCDAP-3), Singapore, 17-21 February 2020 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I wish to refer to the third Workshop of the ASEAN Regional Climate Data, 
Analysis and Projections (ARCDAP-3), which is scheduled to be held in Singapore, from 17 to 
21 February 2020. 

The World Meteorological Organization (WMO) has been informed by the local 
organizer that due to the ongoing situation of the 2019 novel coronavirus (2019-nCov) the 
above-mentioned workshop has been postponed until further notice. 

The new dates of the workshop will be communicated in due course. 

I would like to thank you for your efforts in releasing staff from you Service to 
participate in this important event. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to express my sincere appreciation to your 
continued support to WMO Programmes and activities. 

Yours faithfully, 

A.~a~ 
for the Secretary-General 

To: Permanent Representatives (or Directors of Meteorological or Hydrometeorological Services) of 
Australia, Cambodia, Lao People's Democratic Republic, Malaysia, Philippines, Thailand, Viet Nam, 
United Kingdom, and United States of America (limited distribution) 

cc: Permanent Representative of Singapore with WMO 


